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April 20, 2022 

 
 
This is a reminder that the Pre-K Informational Night will be held on Wednesday,  
May 4, 2022 at 6 :30 p.m. at the Solvay Middle School Cafeteria, located at 299 Bury 
Drive, Syracuse, NY  13209.  Please enter through the side door closest to the parking 
lot. This session is open to all parents residing in the Solvay School District who have 
pre-school age children, ages 0-4 years old.   
 
The Pre-K program for 2022-23 will operate Monday – Friday, for 6 ½ hours, and will 
follow the Solvay School District calendar.  There is no charge or fee for your child to 
attend the Pre-K program if you reside in the Solvay School District.  Transportation is 
provided for students once they are 4 years old. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on May 4th, 2022.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Russ Stanton, Middle School Principal 
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